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PRESS RELEASE 
Incident #: 15-1230403 

 

UPDATE: Missing and Endangered 85-Year-Old Man Located 
 
May 3, 2015—Sheriff’s Deputies were able to locate Mr. Richard Gehr with the assistance 
of the Portland Police Bureau. Mr. Gehr was located while riding Trimet in Portland shortly 

after 5:00 p.m.  
 

On May 3, 2015, at 9:30 a.m., Mr. Richard Gehr walked away from a care facility in the 
area of SW Vista Place and SW 97th Ave. Richard has a known memory issue and gets 
confused easily. He is known to walk around the area and will answer to his name. He is 

known to use public transportation and was last seen at 11:30 a.m. in the area of SW 
Columbia and 5th Avenue in downtown Portland. Richard may be wearing glasses.    

 
Please call the Washington County dispatch center at (503) 629-0111 if you see Mr. Gehr.   
 

 

MISSING PERSON 
 

Washington County                      Released: May 3, 2015 
Search and Rescue                                                          Incident #: 151230403 
Phone: Dispatch (503) 629-0111     

 
 

 

Subject name: Richard Gehr 
Age: 85 

 
Description: Male 
Height: 6’ 

Weight: 175 lbs. 
Hair: Grey 

Eyes: Blue 
Clothing: Long brown shirt, blue jeans, unknown 
shoe description  

 


